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To whom this may concern:  

 

As a law abiding citizen born and raised here in Oregon, I strongly oppose this house 

bill on the premises that it makes it more difficult for law abiding citizens to obtain and 

protect themselves using a firearm, which is a constitutional right. I believe this law 

will not help the gun violence that is already taking place in places like my hometown, 

mainly Portland and Gresham. You must address the gun violence and gun 

ownership of gangs in the Portland Metro and around our state before you come for 

our rights. I strongly oppose any HB that will make it more difficult for us to obtain and 

use a gun to protect ourselves while this state is experiencing the highest number of 

homicides on record. Do your jobs and protect our rights, gun ownership rights and 

the people who live in Oregon.  

 

Regards,  

Denis Sieben 

United Airlines Flight Attendant - Association of Flight Attendants - CWA  

Licensed Oregon Broker - National Association of Realtors NAR 


